BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS.

IN MEMORIAM

MacDONELL, Jason Alexander - In loving memory of our little son and brother, April 26, 1983. We know you're watching down on us, From that bright star in the sky That followed us home that night. We always look for that bright star. Your loving spirit still lives on. You will always be in our hearts.

Love you, Mommy, Daddy, Lisa & Steven XOXO

CARD OF THANKS

The family of the late Peggy Gervais wishes to express their heartfelt gratitude to relatives and friends who offered their support and sympathy during the recent weeks. Special thanks to Dr. Blonde, the Third floor staff and emergency at the Barrie Memorial Hospital. Also to Marjory Templeton and the Women's Auxiliary of Howick United Church and Leslie Orr. Thank you to all.

Tony Gervais Betty and Russell Hill & family

CARD OF THANKS

We would like to offer our heartfelt gratitude to everyone who share in the loss our daughter Natalie Corbin.

> Christine and Jean-Claude Deglaire and their families

The family of the late Thelma Nussey extends sincere thanks to Dr. Blonde, nurses and staff at the Barrie Memorial Hospital for the excellent care given to her during her illness. Also, sincere thanks to the nurses and staff at Centre d'Accueil (Ormstown) for their kindness and help while she was a patient. A special thanks to Rev. Nitsch for the comforting service and to the McGerrigle Funeral Home for all their kindness. We thank those who attended visitation and the funeral. Flowers and charitable donations were greatly appreciated.

The Nussey Family